From: Office of Care Coordination < carecoordination@ocgov.info>

Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 3:47 PM

Subject: Service Provider Forum Meeting Rescheduled



Service Provider Forum Meeting Rescheduled

The quarterly Service Provider Forum meeting scheduled for Thursday, February 15, 2024, has been rescheduled to Thursday, March 21, 2024.

The Office of Care Coordination, on behalf of the Continuum of Care (CoC), will provide an update at a later date related to the location of the first quarter Service Provider Forum meeting.

If you have any questions, please contact CareCoordination@ocgov.com.

SUBSCRIBER SERVICES:

Manage Preferences | Unsubscribe | Help